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News Brief | April 2023 
 

Dear FIG C7 delegates and friends, 

Herewith the April 2023 update from FIG Commission 7. It’s a shorter one this month, as we start to fully 
focus on the 2023 Working Week in Orlando. Remember, if you have your own C7-related news and events, 
please send them to FIGCommission7@FIG.net. 

 

1. All Set for Orlando! 
Thanks to all your inputs, the technical program for Orlando is just about complete, pending a few finishing 
touches.  Here are the final 15 dedicated or joint commission C7 sessions you’ll be able to attend: 

• Framework for Effective Land Administration (UNGGIM, FELA) 
• Fit for Purpose Land Administration (FFPLA) 
• 3D Land Administration 
• ISO Land Administration Domain Model (LADM) 
• Women’s Access to Land (and Administration) (2 back-to-back sessions) 
• Cybersecurity, Data Quality, and Openness 
• Land Administration Evaluation 
• AI and Remote Sensing for Land Administration 
• Laws, Policies and Land Reform 
• Land Administration Education 
• Digitalisation of Land Administration 
• Digital Transformation of Land Management 
• Comparative Cadastres.  

Thanks to all those who have accepted roles as Chairs and Rapporteurs. If you’re speaking in these sessions, 
you should already have received details from the FIG Office, and your Chair may be in further contact to sort 
out more specific details on presentation times. We look forward to seeing you there! If you’ve not done so 
already, you can still register here: https://www.fig.net/fig2023/registration.htm.  

 

2. 2023-26 C7 Workplan Ready for Approval  
During the General Assembly of the 2023 Orlando Working Week, the Commission 
7 2023-26 Workplan will be up for formal approval. We’ve been working on this for 
some months and are now happy to provide the full document, for your 
information. You can find a viewable copy here  
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3. Update on Commission 7 Annual Meeting 
The Commission 7 Annual Meeting will 
take place 02-04 October, in the historic 
Hanseatic City of Deventer, in the 
Netherlands. It will be a key event for 
continuing on from the ‘kick-off’ activities 
from Orlando, for the 2023-26 C7 Working 
Groups. In great news, it will be a joint 
event with Commission 2 (Education). 

Alongside all the technical content, there will be a chance to catchup with the global cadastral community 
via the social events and technical tours. You will be receiving a more detailed ‘save the date’ very shortly. 
Stay tuned.  

 

4. Next time… 
- Final information for FIG Working Week, Orlando 2023 
- More details about abstract submission and registration for the 2023 C7/C2 Annual Meeting 

 


